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Comments: This is just the latest lawless logging scam by the FS. The opportunities for meaningful public

.involvement are gone. Public comment consideration has become merely a charade.

Any recent NEPA analysis that involved factoring impacts of roads (sediment, EHE, ESA, etc) needs to be

revisited because the impacts of roads treated as linear clearcuts are vastly more than even a normal road.

We need to remove "government immunity" so that the FS Deciders can be held to account for what amounts to

criminal behavior in destroying our public forests while effectively sidelining the public.


